
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Union Vale will hold 

a public hearing at the Town Hall, 249 Duncan Road, LaGrangeville, 

New York 12540 (in the Town of Union Vale) on August 16th, 2018 at 

7:15 o’clock, p.m., on or as soon thereafter so public comment can be 

heard at the beginning of the budget process for 2019. 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the Public Hearing will be from 7:15 

o’clock, p.m., after which time the regularly scheduled Town Board 

meeting will take place. DATED: Union Vale, New York August 13th, 

2018. 

ANDREA CASEY, TOWN CLERK 

 


